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Visa Services Operating Status Update

Last Updated: November 19, 2021

As worldwide restrictions due to the COVID-19 pandemic
begin to ease, and in line with the President’s proclamation
regarding the safe resumption of international travel

, the Bureau of Consular Affairs will focus on reducing wait
times for all consular services at our embassies and
consulates overseas while also protecting health and
safety of our staff and applicants.  Although local
conditions and restrictions at individual consular posts may
continue to fluctuate, the guidance to posts for the
prioritization of consular services during the
pandemic issued in November 2020 has been rescinded.
Embassies and consulates have broad discretion to
determine how to prioritize visa appointments among
the range of visa classes as safely as possible, subject to
local conditions and restrictions.
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